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Monday June 26,2023 
 
 
Dear friends and supporters, 
 
I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to all of you for your invaluable support throughout the 
challenging academic year 2022-2023 in Haiti. Despite the growing insecurity and disregard 
from officials, our determined students have persevered, and it is all thanks to your unwavering 
commitment to our mission. 
 
Education is a universal human right, and it is our utmost priority to provide financial assistance 
to talented but disadvantaged children in rural Haiti. Your generous contributions have enabled 
us to offer them the opportunity to receive quality education and fulfill their potential. 
 
As we look ahead to the upcoming academic year, 2023-2024, we remain hopeful and 
determined. Your passion and support are essential to our success, and we invite you to 
continue making a difference in the lives of these deserving children. 
 
If you would like to sponsor a child and contribute to their education, please visit 
massillonfoundationeducation.org/sponsor. Your support, no matter the amount, is crucial in 
helping us create a brighter future for these young minds. 
 
Once again, thank you from the bottom of my heart for your unwavering dedication and 
support. Let us continue our journey together, empowering the future generation of Haiti. 
 
With sincere thanks, 
 
Marie F. Richemond 
Founder, Massillon Foundation Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 


